
 

Extreme Preterm Pathway  

Summary and Acknowledgements 

The documents included in this pathway are based on the British Association of Perinatal 

Medicine (BAPM) framework for practice “Perinatal Management of Extreme Preterm birth 
before 27 weeks Gestation” published October 2019. They have been separated into 6 

guidelines which are designed for multidisciplinary use potentially across several sites 

within the Wales network. The documents can be applied as one combined pathway or 
as stand-alone items as required. The emphasis is on multiprofessional input and 

continued communication and dialogue between families and those caring for them. 

On behalf of the Wales maternity and neonatal network, the following individuals formed 

the task and finish group which was responsible for producing and editing this pathway. 
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Claire Richards, lead nurse (NHS Wales Health Collaborative) 
Amit Kandhari, consultant neonatologist (Swansea Bay UHB) 

Sarah James, lead midwife (NHS Wales Health Collaborative) 

Debbie Griffiths, midwife (Cwm Taf Morgannwg UHB) 
Ian Barnard, consultant paediatrician (Betsi Cadwaladr UHB) 

Niladri Sengupta, consultant obstetricians & gynaecologist (Betsi Cadwaladr UHB) 

Jacqueline Davies, programme manager (NHS Wales Health Collaborative) 
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Gareth A. Evans, programme support officer (NHS Wales Health Collaborative) 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 Wales Maternity and Neonatal Network – Extreme Preterm Pathway 


